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Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Wed, Jun 19, 2013 at 9:39 AM
To: julie.webb@pdce.com

Julie,

I've completed my review of the referenced Form 2A and I have a comment on it.

Due to the proximity of several irrigation ditches to this oil and gas location as shown on your
Hydrology Map, I'd like to add the following Condition of Approval.

"Operator must implement site-specific best management practices in accordance with good
engineering practices, including, but not limit to, construction of a berm or diversion dike, site
grading, or other comparable measures, sufficient to protect the irrigation ditches located 174
feet west, 189 feet west, 233 feet south, and 316 feet south of the oil and gas location from a
release of drilling, completion, produced fluids, and chemical products."

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.  Thank you.

-- 

R. Douglas Andrews
 
Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission
1120 Lincoln St., Suite 801
Denver, CO  80203
 
doug.andrews@state.co.us
303-894-2100  Ext. 5177

Andrews - DNR, Doug <doug.andrews@state.co.us> Wed, Jun 19, 2013 at 3:42 PM
To: Julie Webb <julie.webb@pdce.com>

Julie,

Never heard back from you on this one.  Just a COA to add to the Maxey 24Q-HZ Pad.  Its very
similar to the one I just sent you for the Maxey 24O-HZ Pad.
[Quoted text hidden]

Julie Webb <Julie.Webb@pdce.com> Wed, Jun 19, 2013 at 3:43 PM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Thanks Doug. I will let the team know.

 

 

mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us
tel:303-894-2100%C2%A0%20Ext.%205177
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Julie Webb, Regulatory Analyst

PDC Energy

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203

303-831-3933| julie.webb@pdce.com

 

 

 

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 3:42 PM
To: Julie Webb
Subject: Re: Form 2A review for PDC Energy's Maxey 24Q-HZ Pad / Doc #400396391

[Quoted text hidden]

Julie Webb <Julie.Webb@pdce.com> Wed, Jun 26, 2013 at 7:22 AM
To: "Andrews - DNR, Doug" <doug.andrews@state.co.us>

Hi Doug,

 

I wanted to follow up with you on the COA that you added to the Maxey 24Q-HZ Pad. Listed below if
information that I received from our field landman.

 

Maxey 24Q-HZ:

PDC will take out the small (cement irrigation ditch) to the west of the wells and tank battery.  The ditch
that is to 233’ south and 316’ south is a barrow ditch which is on the north and south of every county road
in the county. We’re not planning on doing a dirt berm or any site specific best management practice on
this location to the south. 

 

Please let me know if they have any questions or concerns with our response.

 

Thanks,

 

tel:303-831-3933
mailto:julie.webb@pdce.com
mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us
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Julie Webb, Regulatory Analyst

PDC Energy

1775 Sherman Street, Suite 3000, Denver, CO 80203

303-831-3933| julie.webb@pdce.com

 

 

 

From: Andrews - DNR, Doug [mailto:doug.andrews@state.co.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, June 19, 2013 3:42 PM
To: Julie Webb
Subject: Re: Form 2A review for PDC Energy's Maxey 24Q-HZ Pad / Doc #400396391

 

Julie,

[Quoted text hidden]
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